
1

Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Hee, Calvin [chee@craworld.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 4:17 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: groundwater sampling at 3055 35th Avenue, Oakland, California  

Hello Ms. Jakub, this email is to notify you that we currently have groundwater monitoring activities scheduled for the 
above referenced site on September 5, 2009 (Saturday).  Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.  I have 
taken over for Mr. Mike Werner who was the previous contact for this site.  Thank you.   
 
Calvin Hee 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608 
Office: (510)420-3358 
Fax: (510)420-9170 
chee@craworld.com 
 


